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305 S 1150 E  LaGrange, IN  46761 
Phone: (260) 351-3214   
Fax: (260) 351-3614 

 
 

November 5, 2020 
 
Dear Prairie Heights Parents: 
 
We were notified last night (November 4) that a middle school staff member has tested 
positive for the Coronavirus.  Following our contact tracing procedures, it was 
determined that two other staff members and three students will need to be 
quarantined.  All families have been notified.  
     
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jeff Reed 
Superintendent 


